October 31, 2023




Dear Nigel,

Last Friday was my last day working as a content creator supervisor at the Caravan. It's always sad when things come to an end, especially cycles which have taught you so much and where friends were made. I would be lying if I said that I'm not excited to work for TikTok, and the new adventures that lie ahead, but that only adds to the overall emotion of this transition.

I want to say a heartfelt than you for taking a chance with an undergraduate with a lot of theory and zero experience. The last three years have been a truly formative and fulfilling experience for me, and I'm glad to have been able to contribute to Caravan's growth, positioning and breakthrough as an upcoming but brilliant catering service. Who knew promoting banquets could be so fun, right?

But none of that would have been possible without your trust, insights, and all the support you and the team gave me.

I know Caravan will continue to grow and become more successful than it is now. It would mean a lot to me for us to keep in touch after I leave. You have every way of contacting me. Thank you again for all you've done for me.

Best wishes always,

Samantha Rocha
